April 17, 2011

REUNION “SAVE-THE-DATE” ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear NYC Chinatown Reunion Friends,

Plans have been made for another reunion in Las Vegas, so save the following dates: Monday,
May 14, 2012 to Friday, May 18, 2012. More information with prices and registration form to
follow.

If you know of any old friends who grew up in New York City or Chinatown and would like to
attend our reunion, please give me their email address or forward the information to them.

If space is available, the non-Reunion people may register at a later date, however, they will not
be allowed into the Reunion Buffet unless there is space available. Seating is limited and
reserved for the Reunion people. Although we will have many who want to join our Reunion
Dinner, those Reunion people with reserved rooms will have first preference. 400 people can
be seated for the banquet rooms, but we can probably accommodate about 20 more.

I've been asked about combining a cruise with the reunion and because the weather in May will
be more conducive for traveling, I'm putting together a group for a pre-reunion cruise to the
Mexican Riviera leaving May 6, 2012 and returning May 13, 2012 from Long Beach, CA. So, if
you have any desire to cruise, great for first time cruisers, this would be the time to “get your
feet wet.” | am holding (5) inside cabins and (5) balcony cabins. A fully refundable deposit of
$25 will hold a spot for you until May 11, 2011 and then an additional refundable deposit of
$225 is due. Final payment would be due February 21, 2012. No refunds after final payment.
Additional information will be forwarded upon request.

Travel insurance is highly recommended for senior travelers as it will cover cancellations due to
family illnesses or worse. | will forward this information also, if requested.

We have been mailing the NYC Chinatown Reunion Newsletter via e-mail to all who ask for it.
The idea is to have you, the reunion attendees, submit any relevant news to share with all.
We mail the Newsletter whenever there is enough news or if there are time sensitive notices.
We also publish an events schedule for the host city, in case anyone would be traveling to that
location. We are asking that you send any interesting news directly to Gladys Chin at:
gchin20041@yahoo.com  (Last names  beginning with A - K) or
achin20042@yahoo.com (L — Z). Also, if you know of any changes to e-mail addresses
and/or home addresses and telephone numbers for others, please submit them to me.

You can access our Reunion Websites at one of the following url’s: (Hold down the
CTRL key and left double click on your mouse)

Chinatown Reunion website
http://aditl.com/chinatown-reunion/index.html

Memories of Chinatown website
http://aditl.com/chinatown/index.html
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